
Learning Launchpad: Summer 2 2024  
YEAR 6  Mr Price and Miss Wild 

Computing: Data Handling 
French: Café culture and going to the restaurant 
DT: Come Dine With Me 
History: Why was Baghdad such an important city in 900CE? 
Music: Composition 
PE: Athletics 
PSHCE:  What will change we become more independent? How do 
friendships change as we grow? 
RE: How do Jews remember the King and Prophets in worship? 
Science:: STEM Unit - The Titanic  

English:  

If We Could Talk to Animals (Poetry Unit)  

 ‘Balanced Argument—Conservation 
 Dual Narrative—The Hunter vs The Hunted 
  
We will also be recapping SPAG terminology and application, along with comprehension skills that include infer-
ence, retrieval and prediction. 
 

Maths:  
We will be using Maths and applying this to real life problem solving, including time and money. We will also be 
recapping key arithme�tic skills and using this knowledge to apply to reasoning and problem-solving questions  

Reminders 

This half term PE is Tuesday and 
Friday. Your child needs to come in 
their PE kit that day. We will try and do 
PE outside as much as possible so please 
send your child in appropriate clothing 
like a tracksuit.  

As some children bring in their own 
packed lunches to school, please can we 
remind you that we are a nut free school.  

Homework: sent home every Friday 
to be returned the following Thurs-
day.  

 Key Dates 
Monday 3rd June Start of term  
Friday 14th June A Day Of Welcome (linked to Refugee Week) 
Friday 14th June , Friday 21st June , Friday 28th June SRE Education 
Friday 21st June Summer Fair 
Wednesday 26th June Blackpool Zoo Trip 
Wednesday 3rd July STEMfest 
Thursday 4th July Sports Day 
Monday 15th July Beach Day and disco 
Friday 5th July Transition Day 
Friday 12th July Reports 
Friday 12th July Forest School 
Tuesday 16th July Brooksbank Debating Competition 
Thursday 18th July End of Year Show 
Friday 19th July Leavers Assembly 
Friday 19th July Last Day of term 

 

First of all, we just wanted to say how proud we are of all the children for 

their hard work, dedication and focus this half-term. They were role mod-

els to the rest of the school during our SATs week. In these final weeks we 

will continue to ready the children for the next chapter of their education. 

There are a number of exciting projects and activities lined up for the chil-

dren to enjoy and of course perform their end of year show. Finally, we 

would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your support 

over the past year and hope that you all have a great summer.   


